To be published July 22, 2019

CITY OF BELLEVUE
CITY COUNCIL
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
Street Vacation: Portion of the alley between
Downtown Park and 104" Avenue NE, south of NE 4% Street

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Bellevue City Council will
hold a public hearing on Monday, August 5, 2019 in the City
Council Chamber in Bellevue City Hall, 450 110" Avenue NE,
Bellevue, Washington, to consider a street vacation: Portion of the
alley between Downtown Park and 104 Avenue NE, south of NE
4" Street. The meeting begins at 8:00 PM, and the public
hearing is scheduled as Agenda Item 9.

Interested persons are encouraged to appear and be heard for or
against the granting of said vacation and/or to submit written
comment by 5:00 PM on the public hearing date of August 5 to
Charmaine Arredondo, City Clerk, carredondo@bellevuewa.gov,
or: PO Box 90012, Bellevue, WA 98009-9012. Comments will
also be accepted by Patti Ebert at the same address, and additional
information may be obtained by calling Patti Ebert, Finance and
Asset Management Department, 425-452-5203.

Meetings are wheelchair accessible. American Sign Language
(ASL) interpretation and language translation are available upon
request. Please phone 425-452-7810 or 711 (TDD Relay Service)
if you require either of those services, by noon on Wednesday, July
31, 2018. Assisted Listening Devices are also available upon
request at the meeting location.

Questions relating to the public hearing process: Charmaine
Arredondo, City Clerk, 425-452-6466.

Affidavit of posting has been filed with the City Clerk for the
Bellevue City Council.

Dat%ay ofl ly, 2019.
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CHarmaine Arr or{a'o/, CMC

City Clerk



